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I appreciate the opportunity to respond to Senate Bill 803 and register my strong  

opposition. 

More regulation such as SB 803 is going to translate to higher costs, place additional strain 

on all business both small and large.  Trucking, agriculture, and logging are already  paying 

their fair share in expensive modern engine configurations and CAT tax.   

The outcome of SB 803 will in turn yield high fuel prices for the “Oregon Renewable Fuel” 

and will drive up the cost of goods and will inevitably be passed on to Oregonians.  Please 

start bringing to the table solutions and less regulation to promote business growth in 

Oregon.   

 

 

I urge your opposition to SB 803 


